
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

Yes, I support the disposal of Grove Street Park 

Let us know why:  

How exciting for all the children and families in the Tinwald 
community to have an a bigger, brighter more inviting 
playground in their own back yard. Playgrounds are so much 

more that just a “playground”, it’s a meeting point. Its an 

opportunity to meet new people, to sit and have a chat while 
watching your children play in a safe and welcoming 
environment. I know if I was a kid which playground I would 
pick!  

Do you have any further 

comments?:  
 

I understand that all 
submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 
with the names of submitters 

included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  C King 

 


